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TITLE:      Approval of Three-Year Faculty Contract Extensions for 
2017-2018 

 
DISCUSSION:     A recommendation for a three-year faculty contract 

extension confirms that a faculty member has a 
commitment to teaching and learning, and has 
demonstrated Collin College’s standards of excellence.  
Each faculty member considered for an extension was 
evaluated by their Academic Dean based on the following 
documentation. 

 Student evaluations of instruction 

 Class evaluations by an academic administrator 

 Annual performance appraisals of scholarship, 
teaching excellence, professional development, 
professional interaction with students and 
colleagues, College service, and adherence to 
College policies and core values. 

 
After careful consideration of all factors, the faculty listed 
have been recommended for a three-year contract 
extension by their Academic Dean and further reviewed and 
recommended by their Vice President/Provost and the 
Executive Vice President. 

  
DISTRICT PRESIDENT’S  The District President recommends approval of the Board’s 
RECOMMENDATION:   authorization to grant three-year contract extensions to the 

following faculty commencing 2017-2018. 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION:   “Mr. Chairman, I make a motion that the Board of Trustees 

of Collin County Community College approves the three-
year faculty contract extensions for the 2017-2018 
academic year.” 

  
 

 


